

NYALI PRIMARY SCHOOL & KINDERGARTEN

Links Road - Nyali P. O. Box 81050, Mombasa

Tel: 041-471120, Fax: 041-475632

The Mombasa Parents Club

P. O. Box 81050 - 80100 MOMBASA

6th June, 2022

Dear Esteemed Parents,

Sincere greetings from the office of The Nyali School acting Principal. We first thank the Almighty God for taking us this far. He has been faithful and may His will be done.

Dear Parents, you must be aware that our long serving Principal Mr. John Kombo finally decided to relinquish his role as the principal of The Nyali School to go and pursue other interests. We, the staff of The Nyali School take this opportunity to wish Mr. Kombo all the best in future endeavors. We shall definitely miss his guidance, professionalism and experience. However, even as he departs, he has left behind an able team that will foresee The Nyali School Progressing in the right direction as he left and even achieving higher goals.

First, I take this opportunity to thank the Board of Management for bestowing me with this opportunity of leading this great institution in an acting capacity as the Principal. Indeed, it is a great honour and recognition from our prominent persons. I promise that I shall not let them down.

I would also like to thank each and every parent of this great institution for trusting me and my team to continue discharging our duties and responsibilities to the school and the noble task of teaching and moulding the angels that you have entrusted us with from morning to evening.

Honorable members, I must admit that always change and transitions come with uncertainties and pessimism. I would like to assure you that the school is in safe hands. My team and I as the captain of the ship, we shall continue rolling up our sleeves and do whatever is humanly possible to even better all areas and spheres of our institution. I promise to unite all the staff and make them focus in bettering the lives of our angels both academically and behaviorally.

As I take over the mantle of the Principal's office in acting capacity, I am aware of the challenge ahead of me but I am very optimistic and truly believing that with your cooperation and support we shall take the school to the next level. Indeed together we can.

As I plan for the school's future events and programs, I shall be in constant touch with all key stakeholders in an effort to better our institution. I look forward to build a better parent-teacher relationship as I always believe that such a strong relationship will take our success to the highest levels. I must challenge you honorable parents that under my tenure, you shall be required to play active role in the moulding of our angels as perceived under the Competency Based Curriculum (CBC).

Lastly, as I conclude, I look forward to future communications from my office as we progress in the betterment of our academics for our angels.

May God's wind of glad tidings continue blowing your way and be blessed abundantly. God bless The Nyali School. God bless The Nyali School.

Yours faithfully

THE NYALI SCHOOL

P.O. Box 81050 · 80100

MOMBASA

MOMB

AG PRINCIPAL - 0721768287